






January 18, 2008
Education Abroad Program
UCSB

Santa Barbara, CA

Dear Madam/Sir: 





Re: Skylar O’Connor
It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Skylar O’Connor, whom I have known for about two years. She will be a very serious exchange student when she goes to the Netherlands. 

Sky has taken two courses from me and did outstanding work in both of them. For the last two years, she has come into office hours on numerous occasions and I have come to know her quite well. She is a very friendly and outgoing person and I am certain that she will make an outstanding representative for UCSB when she goes abroad. Sky has earned the Dean’s Honors List and a 3.44 GPA. Sky has had several jobs at that have helped her learn beautiful social skills. She loves people and her friendly manner leads people to enjoy working with her. 

Sky sets high standards for herself and works with minimal supervision. She carries responsibility well, with an eye to detail, so that her work is well done and completed on time. Sky stands out among her peers as a serious student who is using her years at the university effectively, and she will learn a great deal while studying abroad. She is mature, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. Sky loves knowledge, is fascinated with solving problems, and is a very creative thinker. I am impressed by Sky’s intelligence and self-discipline. 

Sky loves learning and has developed a broad and sophisticated understanding of both technical topics and people-oriented issues. She can manage complex tasks capably, and I am certain that she will do outstandingly well as an exchange student in the Netherlands. It is a pleasure to give Sky my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

